





STATE OF WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

PEGGY A. LAUTENSCHLAGER ATTORNEY GENERAL

Daniel P. Bach Deputy Attorney General 114 East, State Capitol P.O. Box 7857 Madison, WI 53707-7857 608/266-1221 TTY 1-800-947-3529

November 21, 2005

President	Kevin	Reilly	
I Jujivamit	· ÆW	inaannin	mectos eQ.

1720 Van Hise Hall 1220 Linden Drive Madison, WI 53706

Dear President Reilly:

You have written a letter asking for the Attorney General's opinion whether the University of Wisconsin-Fau Claire (TWFC) may enforce a policy prohibiting resident assistants (DA).

these now as the letter written by the University's legal counsel, an attachment to your letter, reflects that UWEC intends to develop a written policy in regard to the activities of RA's. The following tenets

and questions may guide their approach.

President Kevin Reilly November 21, 2005 Page 3